
Hello, 
 
Clean Energy is something the whole world benefits from. It is the frontline and requires new education 
to work in. Having this bill go through is very important for the transition into a new outlook for Energy 
for the State of Oregon. I fully support this and if you need help with this legislation, please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Brent H. Webb 
 
Brent Webb| Energy Rater & Project Coordinator 
BRIGHTWORKS SUSTAINABILITY 
 

P 1-503-987-5025 | C 1-971-323-9621 

 
brightworks.net 
 

http://www.brightworks.net/
http://www.brightworks.net/

